
  

 

LEGAL NOTICE 

 

 

Notice is hereby given that on December 20, 2024 Indiana Michigan Power Company 

and Northern Indiana Public Service Company LLC (“Joint Petitioners”), pursuant to 

Indiana Code §8-1-2.3-6(a)(2), jointly petitioned the Indiana Utility Regulatory 

Commission (“Commission”) in Cause No. 46175 for approval to modify service area 

boundaries agreed upon between Joint Petitioners within U.S.G.S. Facet Map S-4-1 in 

Elkhart County, Indiana. Joint Petitioners have agreed to modify certain parts of their 

respective assigned service area in order to promote economical, efficient and adequate 

electric service to the public.  This notice is provided to the public under Indiana Code 8-

1-2.3-6(a)(2).  A copy of the Petition and other pleadings in this proceeding are on file 

with the Indiana Utility Regulatory Commission (“IURC”), 101 West Washington Street, 

Suite 1500 East, Indianapolis, Indiana 46204.  The telephone number of the Commission 

is (317) 232-2701. 

If no interested party request a hearing on the Joint Petition within twenty (20) days of 

the date this Notice is first published, the IURC may approve the requested boundary 

change without a hearing. 

Please direct inquiries to: 

Indiana Michigan Power Company  Dated: December 20, 2024 

Attn: Direct of Regulatory Services 

P.O. Box 60 

Fort Wayne, IN 46801 

  

Objections to this filing can be made to the following: 

 

Indiana Utility Regulatory Commission Indiana Office of Utility Consumer 

Attn: Commission Secretary   Counselor 

PNC Center     PNC Center 

101 West Washington Street   115 W. Washington Street 

Suite 1500 East    Suite 1500 South 

Indianapolis, Indiana 46204   Indianapolis, Indiana 46204  

 

 


